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We need volunteers! 
 
Can you help others at Annual Session to learn some new skills?  We 
want to offer a skill building session on how to use TikTok and other 
social media venues.  Will Ferguson, our web master and technology 
guru, is willing to do a skill building session.  We would like additional 
volunteers to help hands-on with training people who are interested in 
learning a new skill such as how to use TikTok.   
 
We know viewing how to do it is fine but doing it while someone helps you increases the chance 
you will be able to do it and use it in the future.  If you are like me, it really helps to have a 
person watching and guiding me through the process while I try to do it.  It’s great to see but I 
need more time than they usually give you.  
 
If you would be interested in helping other NEAFCS members learn some new skills to use in 
social media, please email me at brinkman.93@osu.edu.  I will send you more information about 
how you can help as we get closer to Annual Session.   
 
Be on the lookout next month in my article for a contest we plan to offer.   
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